
Written Testimony:  
Oregonians deserve medical freedom. It is not up to the legislature to determine what medical 
treatments a citizen needs. This is between the doctor and the patient. Allow Oregonians to have the 
medical freedom they deserve. This House Bill is extremely intrusive on my medical rights.  
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